
Thank you for your partnership this year! With your help, we have 
been able to provide the speed, savings and service we pride 
ourselves on delivering. We wish you and yours a joyous end of 
2021!

As we ring in the new year, our offices will 
close at noon on Friday, December 31 and will 
reopen for normal business hours on Tuesday, 

January 4.

Happy New Year, and we look forward to seeing you in 2022! 
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Happy new year  
from Minute Mortgage.
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